

- درجة ا

		قائمة الاسئلة			
- الفترة	- كلية اللغات	1446 هـ - اللغات :: مسرحية -الثالث -اللغة الانجليزية -	الثاني - للعام الجامعي	الفصل الدراسي	امتحان نهاية
					د. مجيب قاسم
1)	Choose the	correct option:			
	Where was	George Bernard Shaw born?			
	<u>.</u>				
		correct option:			
	,	Ireland			
	2) - 3) -	England Scotland			
	3) - 4) -	Germany			
2)	/	correct option:			
_)		Atheist, but he respected the religion of			
]				
	Choose the	correct option:			
	1) +	Islam			
		Christianity			
	3) -	Hinduism			
2)	4) -	Buddhism			
3)		correct option:			
	ноw many]	plays did Shaw write throughout his lifetime?			
	Choose the	correct option:			
	1) +	60			
	2) -	50			
	3) -	53			
	4) -	35			
4)		correct option:			
	The play "	Arms and the Man" was written in			
	Choose the	correct option:			
	1) +	1894			
	2) -	1897			
	3) -	1905			
	4) -	1912			
5)	Choose the	correct option:			
	To what do	es Higgins compare Liza?			
		correct option:			
	1) + 2) -	A squashed cabbage-leaf A crazy girl			
	2) - 3) -	A Japanese girl			
	4) -	A phonetics teacher			
	•,	11 Promotion tements			



6)	Choose the correct option:
	In order to make her stay, in Act II, Higgins tempts Eliza with
	Choose the correct option:
	1) + chocolate and new clothes
	2) - a promise to marry her
	3) - transforming her into a duchess
	4) - giving her a monthly salary
7)	Choose the correct option:
r	After accepting Eliza to stay, Mrs. Pearce asks Higgins to stop
	<u> </u>
	Choose the correct option:
	1) + All of these
	2) - coming to breakfast in dressing-gown
	3) - eating everything off the same plate
	4) - using inappropriate language
8)	Choose the correct option:
0)	Who says, "I can't carry the girl through the streets like a blooming monkey, can I?"
	who says, I can tearry the girl through the streets like a blooming monkey, can I:
	Choose the correct option:
	1) + Mr. Doolittle
	2) - Colonel Pickering
	3) - Henry Higgins
0)	,
9)	Choose the correct option:
	In Act III, Higgins told his mother that Eliza will talk about two subjects, they are
	Choose the correct option:
	1) + Weather and everyone's health
	2) - Health and medicines
	3) - Weather and rain in London
4.0\	4) - Health and her aunt's death
10)	Choose the correct option:
	Mrs. Higgins uses the metaphor "pretty pair of babies playing with a live doll" to refer to
	Choose the correct option:
	1) + Higgins and Pickering
	2) - Pickering
	3) - Mr. Doolittle
	4) - Higgins
11)	Choose the correct option:
	Who seems to care for Eliza's future?



Choose the correct option:

- 1) + Mrs. Pearce and Mrs. Higgins
- 2) Higgins and Pickering
- 3) Mr. Doolittle and landlady
- 4) All of these

12) Choose the correct option:

Who does Higgins give credit to for succeeding at the Ambassador's Garden Party?

Choose the correct option:

- 1) + Himself
- 2) Colonel Pickering
- 3) Mrs. Pearce
- 4) Eliza Doolittle
- 13) Choose the correct option:

In Act III, Eliza is full of anger because Higgins says

Choose the correct option:

- 1) + Thank God it's over!
- 2) I am a confirmed old bachelor.
- 3) You see this creature with her kerbstone English.
- 4) I have created this thing out of the squashed cabbage leaves
- 14) Choose the correct option:

At the beginning of Act V, Eliza's father is upset with Higgins because

Choose the correct option:

- 1) + Higgins has made him a respectable gentleman.
- 2) He thinks Higgins has kicked Eliza out.
- 3) He thinks Higgins has taken advantage of Eliza.
- 4) Higgins gave him only five pounds.
- 15) Choose the correct option:

How did Mr. Doolittle jump to middle class?

Choose the correct option:

- 1) + Ezra D. Wannafeller allocated him money for giving lectures on morality.
- 2) Eliza secretly gave him money and bought him clothes
- 3) He invested the money he took from Higgins.
- 4) He inherited money and real estate from close relatives.
- 16) Choose the correct option:

What does Liza say when she sees her father looking so different in Act V?

Choose the correct option:

- 1) + A-a-a-ah-ow-ooh!
- 2) No!
- 3) E-e-e-yow-a!



	4) - Garn!
17)	Choose the correct option:
	What does Eliza plan to do after leaving Higgins?
	•
	Choose the correct option:
	1) + Work as a teacher of phonetics.
	2) - Open a flower shop.
	3) - Marry Freddy.
	4) - Depend on her father's money and support.
18)	Choose the correct option:
	What does Higgins think of Eliza at the end of Act V?
	•
	Choose the correct option:
	1) + She is a tower of strength.
	2) - She's an ignorant fool.
	3) - She's the loveliest girl he's ever seen.
	4) - She's a millstone around his neck.
19)	Choose the correct option:
	Pygmalion, in the myth, makes an ivory statue which he names
	Choose the correct option:
	1) + Galatea
	2) - Venus
	3) - Aphrodite
	4) - None of these
20)	Choose the correct option:
	Who says, "If I can't have kindness, I'll have independence".
	Choose the correct option:
	1) + Eliza
	2) - Mr. Doolittle
	3) - Pickering
21)	4) - Higgins
21)	Choose the correct option:
	Eliza's success in the Ambassador's Garden Party indicates that
<u></u>	Choose the correct option:
	1) + Identity is changeable
	2) - Identity is unchangeable
	3) - Identity is false
	4) - None of these
22)	Choose the correct option:
,	Choose the collect option.

When was George Bernard Shaw awarded with Nobel Prize in literature?



_	Choos	e the	correct option:
	1)	+	1925
	2)	-	1912
	3)	-	1938
	4)	-	1950
23)	Choos	e the	correct option:
,			is title, "Widowers'"?
]		
	<u> </u>		
	C1	o 41.	nament antions
ı			correct option:
	1)		Houses
	2)		Professions
	3)	-	Miseries
	4)	-	Obstacles
24)	,	e the	correct option:
- • •			aw's "Love Among the Artists" is a
	امانات		5 20 (6 1 mion 5 me 1 mion 10 m
		_	
1			correct option:
	1)	+	Novel
	2)	-	Play
	3)		Short story
	4)		Letter
25)	,		
<i>4</i> 3)			correct option:
	Act II	takes	place in
	:		
_	Choos	e the	correct option:
	1)		Wimpole Street
	2)		Covent Garden
	3)		Pickering's House
	-	-	
20	4)	1	None of these
26)			correct option:
	Higgir	is care	es more about peoples'
	Choose	e the	correct option:
	1)		dialects
	2)		money
	3)		classes
	4)		appearance
27)	Choos	e the	correct option:
•	Higgin	ıs can	pronounce vowel sounds.
	<u> </u>		
	Char	a +h -	correct antion:
1			correct option:
	1)	+	130
	2)		0.4

19 / 5 الصفحة



	3)	-	48
	4)	-	41
28)	Choose	the o	correct option:
	Higgins	s con	firmed to Pickering that
	!		
	Choose	the o	correct option:
	1)	+	he is a man of good character where women are concerned
	2)	-	he is a man of bad character where women are concerned
	3)	-	he has positive emotions where women are concerned
	4)	-	he has positive feelings where women are concerned
29)			correct option:
	Higgins	s war	nts to keep as "a curiosity".
	<u>'</u>		
	Choose	the o	correct option:
	1)	+	Eliza'a hat
	2)		Eliza'a bird cage
	3)		Eliza'a apron
	4)	-	Eliza'a flower basket
30)	Choose	the o	correct option:
	Why do	oes A	Alfred Doolittle come to Professor Higgins's house in Act II?
	ı		
	Choose		correct option:
	1)		To collect some money
	2)		To take Eliza back
	3)	-	To clean Higgins's house
	4)	-	To sell Eliza
31)			correct option:
	In the e	end of	f Act II, Alfred Doolittle cannot recognize his daughter because
			correct option:
	1)	+	she is clean and wearing a blue kimono
	2)	-	she is clean and wearing a widding dress
	3)	-	she is clean and wearing a Chinese dress
22)	4)	-	she is clean and wearing a red kimono
32)			correct option:
	In Act I	I, the	daughter is annoyed with her mother because
	C1.	. 41. ·	
			correct option:
	1)	+	she gives the flower girl money for the spoiled flowers.
	2)	-	she wants to know how come the flower girl knows her son's name.
	3)	-	the flower girl knows her brother's name.
22)	4)	- 41	she is talking gently with the Note-taker.
33)			correct option:
	ın Act l	11, El:	iza comes to Higgin's house in order to

19 / 6 الصفحة





	Choose the correct option:
	1) + take lessons
	2) - sell flowers
	3) - become a duchess
	4) - get extra money
34)	Choose the correct option:
	What does the Flower Girl call the cab driver in Act I?
	Choose the correct option:
	1) + Charlie
	2) - Captain
	3) - Freddy
	4) - copper's nark
35)	Choose the correct option:
,	Higgins accepts to teach Eliza because
	Choose the correct option:
	1) + he wants to show off his skills in phonetics
	2) - he wants to transform her into a duchess
	,
	 3) - he wants to help Eliza get a good job 4) - None of these
26)	,
30)	Choose the correct option:
	When Eliza arrives at Higgins's house, he asks
	Choose the correct option:
	1) + her to leave immediately
	2) - if he can record her accent
	3) - her to pay for lessons
	, I •
27)	4) - whether she comes in a taxi
31)	Choose the correct option:
	How long is Eliza supposed to stay with Professor Higgins?
	Choose the correct option:
	1) + 6 months
	,
	,
30)	4) - 3 months
38)	Choose the correct option:
	Who is Colonel Pickering?
	Chaosa the correct ention:
	Choose the correct option:
	1) + A student of Indian dialects.

19 / 7 الصفحة





- 2) A friend of Higgins who was studying phonetics in the UK.
- 3) An opera singer in the National Theatre.
- 4) A phonetician who studies sounds in Higgins's Lab
- 39) Choose the correct option:

What event is Mrs. Higgins hosting in Act III?

Choose the correct option:

- 1) + A casual tea gathering
- 2) A dinner party
- 3) A formal meeting
- 4) A charity event
- 40) Choose the correct option:

Mrs. Higgins initially reacts with ______ to seeing her son, Henry?

Choose the correct option:

- 1) + irritation
- 2) enthusiasm
- 3) happiness
- 4) surprise
- 41) Choose the correct option:

Who is more sympathetic toward Eliza's feelings in Act III?

Choose the correct option:

- 1) + Mrs. Higgins
- 2) Colonel Pickering
- 3) Henry Higgins
- 4) Mrs. Eynsford Hill
- 42) Choose the correct option:

How does Eliza behave during her first conversation at Mrs. Higgins's house?

Choose the correct option:

- 1) + She speaks nicely but unintentionally reveals her background
- 2) She is shy and quiet
- 3) She refuses to speak
- 4) She imitates Mrs. Higgins
- 43) Choose the correct option:

What topic does Eliza speak about that shocks the guests?

Choose the correct option:

- 1) + Her use of slang about her aunt's death
- 2) Her description of weather in London
- 3) Her opinions on high society
- 4) Her plans to marry Freddy
- 44) Choose the correct option:



What is Freddy's reaction to Eliza? Choose the correct option: He finds her fascinating and charming 2) He feels superior to her He ignores her completely 3) 4) He criticizes her accent 45) Choose the correct option: What is Mrs. Higgins's main concern about Eliza? Choose the correct option: + Her future once the experiment is over 2) Her appearance and manners Her ability to adapt to high society 3) 4) Her relationship with Freddy 46) Choose the correct option: How does Higgins view Eliza in Act II & III? Choose the correct option: As a project or experiment 2) As a future wife As a friend and equal 3) As an independent individual 47) Choose the correct option: What does Mrs. Higgins ask about Eliza's future? Choose the correct option: What will happen to her after the experiment 1) If she will be paid for her time 2) 3) If she will ever return to her old life 4) Whether Freddy is serious about her 48) Choose the correct option: How does Mrs. Higgins suggest handling Eliza after the experiment (Act III)? Choose the correct option: Finding her a suitable job Introducing her to high society 2) 3) Ignoring her needs 4) Sending her back to Covent Garden 49) Choose the correct option: Who is the main character that changes the most in the story? Choose the correct option:





- 1) + Eliza Doolittle
- 2) Professor Higgins
- 3) Colonel Pickering
- 4) Mrs. Pearce
- 50) Choose the correct option:

Why does Eliza want to learn proper speech?

Choose the correct option:

- 1) + To get a better job
- 2) To become a princess
- 3) To impress her father
- 4) To become a teacher
- 51) Choose the correct option:

What is the significance of language in Pygmalion?

Choose the correct option:

- 1) + It determines a person's social class
- 2) It shows how smart someone is
- 3) It is only used for fun
- 4) It is not important at all
- 52) Choose the correct option:

What theme is shown when Eliza improves her speech and manners?

Choose the correct option:

- 1) + The power of education
- 2) The magic of wealth
- 3) The dangers of ambition
- 4) The danger of money
- 53) Choose the correct option:

How does Eliza change throughout the play?

Choose the correct option:

- 1) + She becomes confident and independent
- 2) She becomes a scientist
- 3) She learns to fly
- 4) She remains the same
- 54) Choose the correct option:

What does Eliza want from Higgins in the end?

Choose the correct option:

- 1) + Respect and kindness
- 2) Money and gifts
- 3) To marry him
- 4) To become famous



60) Choose the correct option:

How does Higgins feel about Eliza at the end?



19 / 11 الصفحة

55) Choose the correct option: What is a lesson about identity in Pygmalion? Choose the correct option: Identity is more than just appearance or speech A person's worth is based on their accent 2) 3) People cannot change 4) Wealth makes people happy 56) Choose the correct option: What does Eliza throwing slippers at Higgins show? Choose the correct option: Her anger and frustration Her love for him 2) 3) Her desire to run away 4) Her wish to be a princess 57) Choose the correct option: What does the ending of Pygmalion suggest about Eliza's future? Choose the correct option: She will become independent 1) 2) She will return to being a flower girl She will marry Higgins 3) 4) She will leave England 58) Choose the correct option: Why is the play called Pygmalion? Choose the correct option: It is named after a Greek myth about a sculptor 2) It is the name of a flower 3) It is Higgins' middle name It is Eliza's favorite word 59) Choose the correct option: How does the theme of education appear in the play? Choose the correct option: Learning can change a person's life 2) Only rich people deserve education 3) Education is not important Eliza hates learning



Choose the correct option:

- 1) + He still sees her as his creation
- 2) He is proud of her independence
- 3) He is angry at her
- 4) He does not care about her
- 61) Choose the correct option:

What is the most important change in Eliza?

Choose the correct option:

- 1) + Her confidence and independence
- 2) Her new dress
- 3) Her new job
- 4) Her new home
- 62) Choose the correct option:

What is the central theme of Pygmalion?

Choose the correct option:

- 1) + The power of transformation
- 2) The importance of wealth
- 3) The dangers of technology
- 4) The beauty of nature
- 63) Choose the correct option:

What does Professor Higgins attempt to change in Eliza Doolittle?

 $\overline{\Box}$

Choose the correct option:

- 1) + Her social class through speech and manners
- 2) Her personality
- 3) Her ability to cook
- 4) Her intelligence
- 64) Choose the correct option:

What does Eliza symbolize in the play?

Choose the correct option:

- 1) + The struggle for independence and identity
- 2) The importance of being polite
- 3) The need for financial success
- 4) The power of love
- 65) Choose the correct option:

Why does Higgins believe he can transform Eliza?

ппп

Choose the correct option:

- 1) + He sees her as an experiment, not a person
- 2) He is a kind and patient teacher
- 3) He wants to marry her





4) - He believes in the goodness of all people

66) Choose the correct option:

What does Colonel Pickering represent in the play?

Choose the correct option:

- 1) + The importance of kindness and respect
- 2) The dangers of ambition
- 3) The need for strict discipline
- 4) The foolishness of education
- 67) Choose the correct option:

What does Higgins fail to recognize about Eliza's transformation?

Choose the correct option:

- 1) + That she is now independent and no longer needs him
- 2) That she is still poor
- 3) That she is secretly in love with him
- 4) That she has not truly changed
- 68) Choose the correct option:

What theme does Eliza's final confrontation with Higgins highlight?

Choose the correct option:

- 1) + Gender inequality and the struggle for respect
- 2) The importance of money
- 3) The need for strict discipline
- 4) The dangers of ambition
- 69) Choose the correct option:

What does Higgins believe about manners?

Choose the correct option:

- 1) + They are unimportant compared to language
- 2) They define a person's worth
- 3) They are the key to success
- 4) They are only for women
- 70) Choose the correct option:

What does Eliza's ability to speak properly allow her to do?

Choose the correct option:

- 1) + Be accepted in high society
- 2) Become a university professor
- 3) Marry a prince
- 4) Return to selling flowers
- 71) Choose the correct option:

Why does Eliza feel lost after her transformation?



ШШШ	
	Choose the correct option:
	1) + She no longer fits into either her old or new social class
	2) - She misses her father
	3) - She wants to return to selling flowers
	4) - She feels guilty for changing
72)	Choose the correct option:
12)	Where was Christopher Marlowe born?
	where was christopher Mariowe born?
	Choose the correct option:
	1) + Canterbury
	2) - Stratford-upon-Avon
	3) - London
	4) - Oxford
73)	Choose the correct option:
13)	•
	Which university did Marlowe attend?
	Choose the correct option:
	1) + Cambridge
	2) - Oxford
	3) - University of London
	4) - Edinburgh
74)	Choose the correct option:
74)	Choose the correct option.
	What is Marlowe's most famous dramatic technique?
	What is Marlowe's most famous dramatic technique?
	What is Marlowe's most famous dramatic technique? Choose the correct option:
	What is Marlowe's most famous dramatic technique?
	What is Marlowe's most famous dramatic technique? Choose the correct option:
	What is Marlowe's most famous dramatic technique? Choose the correct option: 1) + Blank verse 2) - Rhyming couplets
	What is Marlowe's most famous dramatic technique? Choose the correct option: 1) + Blank verse 2) - Rhyming couplets 3) - Free verse
	What is Marlowe's most famous dramatic technique? Choose the correct option: 1) + Blank verse 2) - Rhyming couplets 3) - Free verse 4) - Iambic tetrameter
	What is Marlowe's most famous dramatic technique? Choose the correct option: 1) + Blank verse 2) - Rhyming couplets 3) - Free verse 4) - Iambic tetrameter Choose the correct option:
	What is Marlowe's most famous dramatic technique? Choose the correct option: 1) + Blank verse 2) - Rhyming couplets 3) - Free verse 4) - Iambic tetrameter
75)	What is Marlowe's most famous dramatic technique? Choose the correct option: 1) + Blank verse 2) - Rhyming couplets 3) - Free verse 4) - Iambic tetrameter Choose the correct option:
	What is Marlowe's most famous dramatic technique? Choose the correct option: 1) + Blank verse 2) - Rhyming couplets 3) - Free verse 4) - Iambic tetrameter Choose the correct option: Marlowe was suspected of being a
75)	What is Marlowe's most famous dramatic technique? Choose the correct option: 1)
75)	What is Marlowe's most famous dramatic technique? Choose the correct option: 1)
75)	What is Marlowe's most famous dramatic technique? Choose the correct option: 1)
75)	What is Marlowe's most famous dramatic technique? Choose the correct option: 1)
75)	What is Marlowe's most famous dramatic technique? Choose the correct option: 1)
75)	What is Marlowe's most famous dramatic technique? Choose the correct option:
75)	What is Marlowe's most famous dramatic technique? Choose the correct option: 1)
75)	What is Marlowe's most famous dramatic technique? Choose the correct option:
75)	What is Marlowe's most famous dramatic technique? Choose the correct option: 1)
75)	What is Marlowe's most famous dramatic technique? Choose the correct option:
75)	What is Marlowe's most famous dramatic technique? Choose the correct option: 1)
75)	What is Marlowe's most famous dramatic technique? Choose the correct option:





- 3) Of natural causes
- 4) In a shipwreck
- 77) Choose the correct option:

Which of the following is NOT a play by Marlowe?

Choose the correct option:

- 1) + Doctor Faustus
- 2) Richard III
- 3) Edward II
- 4) The Jew of Malta
- 78) Choose the correct option:

Which historical figure is the protagonist of Marlowe's Edward II?

Choose the correct option:

- 1) + King John
- 2) Richard III
- 3) Henry VIII
- 4) Edward II
- 79) Choose the correct option:

Marlowe's The Jew of Malta is primarily a

ппп

Choose the correct option:

- 1) + Tragedy
- 2) Comedy
- 3) History play
- 4) Satire
- 80) Choose the correct option:

What is one of Marlowe's key themes across his plays?

Choose the correct option:

- 1) + The dangers of ambition
- 2) Religious devotion
- 3) The power of nature
- 4) The virtues of humility
- 81) Choose the correct option:

What does Doctor Faustus desire most?

Choose the correct option:

- 1) + Power and knowledge
- 2) Wealth
- 3) Love
- 4) Immortality
- 82) Choose the correct option:

To whom does Faustus sell his soul?



	Choose the correct option:				
	1) + Lucifer				
	2)				
	3) - Beelzebub				
	4) - Satan				
83)	Choose the correct option:				
05)	<u>-</u>				
	How long is Faustus granted power before his soul is taken?				
	Choose the correct option:				
	2) - 10 years				
	3) - 50 years				
	4) - A lifetime				
0.4)	<i>'</i>				
84)	Choose the correct option:				
	Who is the demon that serves Faustus?				
	Choose the correct option:				
	*				
	1) + Mephistopheles				
	2) - Lucifer				
	3) - Beelzebub				
	,				
85)	Choose the correct option:				
	What does Faustus sign his contract with?				
	Choose the correct option:				
	1) + His own blood				
	2) - A golden quill				
	3) - A dagger				
	4) - Ink				
86)					
86)	4) - Ink Choose the correct option:				
86)	4) - Ink				
	4) - Ink Choose the correct option:				
86)	4) - Ink Choose the correct option: Which figure tries to convince Faustus to repent?				
	4) - Ink Choose the correct option: Which figure tries to convince Faustus to repent? Choose the correct option:				
	4) - Ink Choose the correct option: Which figure tries to convince Faustus to repent?				
	4) - Ink Choose the correct option: Which figure tries to convince Faustus to repent? Choose the correct option: 1) + The Good Angel				
	4) - Ink Choose the correct option: Which figure tries to convince Faustus to repent? Choose the correct option: 1) + The Good Angel 2) - The Pope				
	4) - Ink Choose the correct option: Which figure tries to convince Faustus to repent? Choose the correct option: 1) + The Good Angel 2) - The Pope 3) - The Clown				
	4) - Ink Choose the correct option: Which figure tries to convince Faustus to repent? Choose the correct option: 1) + The Good Angel 2) - The Pope				
	4) - Ink Choose the correct option: Which figure tries to convince Faustus to repent? Choose the correct option: 1) + The Good Angel 2) - The Pope 3) - The Clown 4) - The Horse-Courser				
	4) - Ink Choose the correct option: Which figure tries to convince Faustus to repent? Choose the correct option: 1) + The Good Angel 2) - The Pope 3) - The Clown 4) - The Horse-Courser Choose the correct option:				
	4) - Ink Choose the correct option: Which figure tries to convince Faustus to repent? Choose the correct option: 1) + The Good Angel 2) - The Pope 3) - The Clown 4) - The Horse-Courser				
87)	4) - Ink Choose the correct option: Which figure tries to convince Faustus to repent? Choose the correct option: 1) + The Good Angel 2) - The Pope 3) - The Clown 4) - The Horse-Courser Choose the correct option:				
	4) - Ink Choose the correct option: Which figure tries to convince Faustus to repent? Choose the correct option: 1) + The Good Angel 2) - The Pope 3) - The Clown 4) - The Horse-Courser Choose the correct option: Faustus performs a prank on the Pope by				
87)	4) - Ink Choose the correct option: Which figure tries to convince Faustus to repent? Choose the correct option: 1) + The Good Angel 2) - The Pope 3) - The Clown 4) - The Horse-Courser Choose the correct option:				





Turning him into a toad 3) Making him disappear 4) Burning his palace 88) Choose the correct option: Which historical figure does Faustus summon for the Emperor? Choose the correct option: + Alexander the Great Julius Caesar 2) 3) Helen of Troy 4) King Arthur 89) Choose the correct option: The Good and Evil Angels symbolize Choose the correct option: + Faustus' desires and doubts 2) Divine intervention 3) Religious hypocrisy 4) Fate and destiny 90) Choose the correct option: Faustus' story is based on Choose the correct option: + A medieval German legend 2) A Greek myth A Shakespearean drama 3) A biblical story 91) Choose the correct option: The main genre of Doctor Faustus is Choose the correct option: + Tragedy 2) Comedy 3) **Epic** Romance 92) Choose the correct option: What does Faustus refuse to do despite many warnings? Choose the correct option: Repent 1)

93) Choose the correct option:

Summon the devil Learn magic

Travel the world

2)

3)





	What does the Old Man represent?
	Choose the correct option:
	1) + The possibility of redemption
	2) - Faustus' lost youth
	3) - The devil's trickery
	4) - A lost soul
94)	Choose the correct option:
94)	What is Faustus doing in his final moments?
	what is raustus doing in his final moments:
	Change the compet entire
	Choose the correct option:
	1) + Calling for more time
	2) - Praying to God
	3) - Denying his fate
	4) - Running away
95)	Choose the correct option:
	What is the moral lesson of Doctor Faustus?
	Choose the correct option:
	1) + Ambition without morality leads to destruction
	2) - Ambition leads to success
	3) - Knowledge is power
	4) - Magic is real
96)	Choose the correct option:
	Which Renaissance idea is reflected in Faustus' character?
	Choose the correct option:
'	1) + Humanism
	2) - Romanticism
	3) - Chivalry
	4) - Feudalism
97)	Choose the correct option:
71)	What happens to Faustus at the end?
	What happens to I dustas at the one.
	Choose the correct option:
	1) + He is dragged to Hell
	2) - He is saved by God
	3) - He escapes
	4) - He wakes up and realizes it was a dream
007	
98)	Choose the correct option: What is the first merfession of Dr. Fourtus?
	What is the first profession of Dr. Faustus?
	Choose the correct option:



	1)	+	Doctor of divinity
	2)	-	Philosopher
	3)	-	Astrologer
	4)	-	Alchemist
99)	Choo	se the	correct option:
	The tl	heme o	of identity in Pygmalion is primarily conveyed through
	Choo	se the	correct option:
	1)	+	Eliza's attempts to discover who she is beyond her class
	2)	-	Henry Higgins' philosophical musings on the nature of self
	3)	-	Alfred Doolittle's realization of his social position
	4)	-	The contrast between how others see Eliza and how she views herself
100)	Choo	se the	correct option:
Ź	The p	aly Dr	: Faustus is written by
] ^	•	•
	Choo	se the	correct option:
	1)	+	Chritopher Marlowe
	2)		William Shakespeare
	3)	-	John Milton
	4)	-	John Done
101)	Choo	se the	correct option:
,			Marlowe is a contemporary of
		•	1 7
	Choo	se the	correct option:
	1)	+	William Shakespeare

- George Bernard Show John Milton 2)
- 3)
- 4) John Done